
	
PACC	Assessment	Coordinating	Committee	(PACC)	

November	20,	2012	
	

	
Meeting	started	at	9:00	AM	
	

	
Present:	Dr.	Baker	Dr.	Chen,	Dr.	Dudas	(conf.	call),	Dr.	Gerber,	Dr.	Hooper-
Hamersley,	Dr.	Montgomery,	Dr.	Swider	
	
	
Old	Business:	
	
1) Approval	of	last	meeting	minutes.	

	
2) Dr.	Montgomery	reported	out	on	technology.		Sent	e-mail	to	IT	dept.	regarding	

the	use	of	web-ex	or	similar	technologies.	
	
3)			Dr.	Gerber	updated	the	committee	regarding	individual	departments’	One	Goal,	
One	Measure	submission	plan.	
	
4)		Committee	voted	to	approve	the	One	Goal	One	Measure	Results	form.		
	
5)			Discussion	surrounding	the	presentation	of	examples	showing	the	use	of	various	
assessment	tools	when	completing	the	results	form;	suggestions	–	include	examples	
representative	Colleges	and	disciplines.	
	
New	Business:	
	
6)		The	members	voted	to	submit	the	Committee	report	in	the	Spring	of	2013.	
	
7)		Next	meeting	dedicated	to	the	sub-committee	presentations.				
	
8)		Committee	members	asked	to	submit	Spring	schedules	to	Dr.	Gerber	
	
	
	
Next	Meeting	will	be	held	on	Dec.	3,	2012,	Hepburn	Hall	–	9am	
	
Meeting	Adjourned	10:30	am.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Cheryl	


